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October 7, 2015 

 

Diane Halverson 

City Clerk 

City of Escondido 

201 N. Broadway 

Escondido, CA 92025 

 

John Helmer 

Planning Consultant 

City of Escondido Planning Division 

201 N. Broadway 

Escondido, CA 92025 

safarihighlands@escondido.org

 

VIA U.S. MAIL  

 

RE: Written Request for all Public Notices Related to Safari Highlands Ranch Project 

 

Greetings: 

 

Please allow this letter to serve as a written request to receive all public notices regarding 

the proposed project entitled Safari Highlands Ranch (City Case #: SUB 15-0019, ENV 15-0009)  

 

This written request is intended to include all notices of public hearing issued pursuant to 

City of Escondido ordinances as well as all notices pursuant to the California Environmental 

Quality Act (“CEQA”). 

 

Please send all notices to the following address: 

 

Johnson & Sedlack 

26785 Camino Seco 

Temecula, CA 92590 

contact@socalceqa.com 

 

Thank you very much for your assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Raymond W. Johnson 

JOHNSON & SEDLACK 

mailto:kim@socalceqa.com

